Aachen OCL Meeting

Written by Birgit Demuth
Tuesday, 17 December 2013 12:02

As a continuation of the OCL workshop during the MODELS 2013 conference in October 2013,
a number of OCL experts decided to meet in November 2013 in Aachen for two days to discuss
possible short term improvements of OCL for an upcoming OMG meeting and to envision
possible future long-term developments of the language. This paper is a sort of “minutes of the
meeting” and intended to quickly inform the OCL community about the discussion topics.
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